
 

 

23rd September 2021 

 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
All Year 5 and 6 children will be taking part in mass participation cross-country at Park 
School on Thursday 7th October.  They will be running with the same age children from the 
other local primary schools which feed into Park School.    
  
A bus will take the children to Park school and we will walk the children back to school after 
the event.  We will be back at school for lunch time.    
  
Children will need to wear trainers to run in. Children will need to wear their PE kit to 
school that day to run in, as well as a school jumper, warm/waterproof coat and tracksuit 
bottoms for when they are not racing.  Children could also take a drink for after the 
race.  Children must also bring any inhalers/medication they require.  
 
 

 

 


